
LCS HOME & SCHOOL ASSOCIATION MEETING / MONDAY MARCH 9TH, 2020 / 6:00 PM 
LOURDES PARISH RECTORY CONFERENCE ROOM 

In Attendance:  

Megan Stopulos (President Elect), Angie Kaney (President Ex-Officio), Brooke Heckinger (Secretary), Rebecca Gimbel (Treasurer), Jennifer Foley 

(New Family Ambassador), Kim Jondle (New Family Ambassador), Megan Cornish (Volunteer Coordinator), Jessica Stubbs (Room Parent 

Coordinator), Danielle Behnke (Teacher), Garin Jost (Teacher). 

 
OPENING PRAYER 
 

JANUARY MINUTES: Posted on Google Drive>2019-20>Home & School Association>Meeting Minutes> H+S February 2020 
(minutes approved Jennifer Foley, 2nd by Rebecca Gimbel, will ask to post onto LCS website) 
 

Upcoming Events – 

● Parent/Teacher Conferences (K-8) March 10-12th 
● Spring Break March 16-20th 
● BOE Meeting March 17th, 6PM LCS Library 
● Spring Book Fair March 23-27th LCS Library 
● Lourdes Starry Night March 28th, Tanglewood Pavilion 
● 4th Quarter Begins March 31st 

 

President ( Lindsey Jennings ) 
● The email went out from room parents that included the letter that Kris Girskis formed explaining the importance of 

getting registration forms into the office and how staffing is impacted by this.  We really need to help support this 
process and spread the word on the importance of this step. 

● Nominations and Elections for the 2020-2021 year will be taking place soon.  The Executive Committee has met and 
began discussing names for consideration.  We will get the nomination forms sent out after spring break and look to 
hold the online voting in April.  We need to allow time for new members to join us in May. 

 
Ex-Officio ( Angie Kaney ) 

● Shared information about Pete Meadows, our contact with 1st Day School Supplies.  He has been fighting some health 
issues, and the H&S took a moment and said a Hail Mary for him. 

● Staffing is being arranged for the next year as registrations are still coming into the school.  More on this topic with 
the Administrator Report.  Danielle Behnke will help survey teachers and get feedback on specific brands/items that 
worked well and what items they would like to make changes to (i.e. larger tissue boxes, bigger clorox wipe 
containers, etc). 
 

President Elect ( Megan Stopulos ) 
● Discussed the election nomination process so far and discussed a few more names of people that current committee 

members will reach out to about possible nominations for next year.. 
 

Treasurer / Treasurer-Elect ( Rebecca Gimbel / Jill Tandy ) 
● If we use a vendor (non-school or parish member) such as the Visiting Author or a business Sheryl would like the 

reimbursement/payment be processed through the business office.  This doesn’t change the workload for the 
treasurer. 
 

Volunteer Coordinators ( Meghan Cornish / Erin Emerle ) 
● A “Come Volunteer with Us” poster was made for the ministry fair this weekend at mass.  It included pictures of 

students, parent volunteers, and teachers with a list of areas in which volunteers are needed.  We also had a printed 
out sign up sheet. 
 

Room Parent Coordinators ( Jessica Stubbs / Katie Ellis ) 
● No Report 

 
Family Ambassadors ( Amanda Kosarek / Jennifer Foley / Kim Jondle ) 

● No Report 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 

Administrator Updates ( Ms. Alongi / Mrs. Paul )  
● Numbers have increased for the classroom registration size, the report listed confirmed numbers via registration form 

and a few verbal confirmations. 
● The first of the Safe Haven Parent Nights was held and had a good turnout.  Those that attended that night agreed 

there is a lot of information parents are given and can take it and use it as they see beneficial for their own family.  
● Parent Teacher Conferences are this week, early dismissals Tuesday, Wednesday and Thursday at 2:30 PM and no 

classes on Friday (all classes).  No PS/PK classes Wednesday and Thursday. 
● An extra NUT day will be given April for the students that had a parent attend one of these nights- 

○ March 31, Denning Hall at St Paul the Apostle, 6:30 PM 
○ April 3, LCS Library, 2:15 PM (sign up required for this date: 

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/20f084EADA62BABFB6-safe  
○ April 7, LCS Gym, 6:00 PM 

 
 

Teacher Updates ( Mrs. Behnke / Mr. Jost / Mrs. Gustafson )  
● Thank you to all that have helped with luncheons and birthday treats. 
● Ronald McDonald House trip for 3rd grade is scheduled for May 15th. 

 
Hospitality ( Jennifer Bradley / Kristen Grchan )  

●  Parent-Teacher Conference meal signups are out and that will be taking place this week. 
 

Publicity ( Andrea Vann )  
● Email apyrkosz@yahoo.com if you want anything to be included in the April newsletter. 

 
Fundraising 
 SCRIP ( Ryan Wermes ) 

● No Report 
 

 Starry Night ( Chrissy Hayes / Brooke Heckinger ) 
● Everything is progressing and planning on enjoying some down time during Spring Break.  We have all items collected 

so far typed up and will share/post silent auction catalog this week. 
● REGISTER for the event and spread the word to friends and family members to attend and help purchase items that 

will help us raise funds for LCS. 
● Ideas were shared about encouraging people to “give until you are proud!” We will try to encompass this phrase in the 

live action and say over the mic a few times throughout the evening. 
● Teacher volunteer sign up will go out this next week. 
● All in attendance approved event selling some of the spirit wear items currently in the “bin.” 

 
Corporate Fundraising ( Brooke Heckinger ) 

● No report (Starry NIght focused), encouraged everyone to help find someone to possibly take this over for the 2020-
2021 year. 

 
 Monthly Restaurant Fundraising ( Courtney Clark / Sarah Shenk ) 

● No Report 
 

Spirit Wear ( Linda Mosher ) 
● No Report 

 
 OPEN DISCUSSION / COMMENTS / QUESTIONS / CONCERNS  

● None 
 

CLOSING PRAYER.   
 
UPCOMING HOME & SCHOOL MEETINGS 

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/20f084EADA62BABFB6-safe
mailto:apyrkosz@yahoo.com


● Monday, April 6, 2020 / 6:00 PM / Parish Rectory Conference Room 
● May Meeting TBA 

 
 
 

 


